
CORCAN MEADOWOOD RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

Minutes of Regular Meeting Held Wed. April 4th, 2018 at 1621 Meadowood Way, Qualicum, BC 

Attendees: Chris Burger, Elaine Peligren, Gerry Anderson, Alf Jablonski, Tim Peligren, Bob Donald and 

Annie Donald. 

Regrets: Elaine Ivancic, Dwayne Miller 

NOTE:  Original regular meeting slated for March 28th, 2018 had to be postponed one week due to 

illness and out-of-town work situations.   

Call to Order: The regular meeting was called to order at 6:33 p.m. 

Approval of Agenda: Tim Peligren moved to approve the Agenda; seconded by Gerry Anderson, Carried. 

Approval of Previous Minutes: Elaine Peligren moved to approve previous minutes of February 28th, 

2018, seconded by Gerry Anderson, Carried. 

Treasurer’s Report: Elaine Peligren reported the following Bank balances as at March 31st, 2018:                                               

General Account:   $7,019.76                     Highway Access Acct:   $31,239.80            

Alf Jablonski moved to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented, seconded by Annie 

Donald, Carried. 

Highway Access Report: Gerry Anderson reported he has been in communications with MLA Scott 

Fraser’s office to make arrangements for all parties to meet in Victoria regarding the Highway 

Access project.  We look forward to the opportunity to present our proposals for Highway 

Access.                                                                                                                                                  

Motion made by Alf Jablonski, seconded by Gerry Anderson, to examine portions of wording 

in recent C.M.R.A. minutes pertaining to communications with government stakeholders for 

potential meetings regarding Highway Access proposals, and effect any required 

amendments – Carried. 

Park Progress & Community Centre:  Alf Jablonski reported that no further updates have been 

received from the Regional District of Nanaimo, Parks & Recreation, regarding current 

progress on the Meadowood Community Hall initiative.  Follow-up memos and contact will 

again be initiated to keep the ball rolling on this important project.  

Special Events (Halloween): Halloween plans will be addressed at a later date, as we get closer to the 

event. 

Neighbourhood Emergency Preparedness:     An exciting and extensive Neighbourhood Emergency 

Preparedness Event is taking place on Saturday, April 28th, 2018.  Everyone is strongly 

encouraged to attend and participate in all the information and activities available.  This 

EXPO will be held at the Qualicum Beach Civic Centre.  Early registration is recommended to 

avail yourself of the opportunities to participate in Half-Day Training Sessions.  Also, the 

Earthquake Simulator will be there.  Please refer to attached Exhibit “A” for complete details.  



Fundraising: Elaine Peligren reported plans for a Community Raffle of a large basket of quality items will 

be attended to over the next couple of weeks.  Watch for announcements on the C.M.R.A. 

Face Book and Website links. 

Media & Communications: The new sign at the corner of Corcan and Dorman is completed and installed.  

Our special thanks to Elaine Ivancic for all her efforts and work towards this project.         

New Business:       Motion by Tim Peligren, seconded by Bob Donald, to send a C.M.R.A. delegation to the 

Regional District of Nanaimo, Committee of the Whole meeting representing Corcan-

Meadowood Residents, to present various issues of concern; Carried.  Chris Burger will make 

the arrangements (date/timing) in order to get on the Agenda at the R.D.N. meeting.  

Next Meeting Date: Wednesday, May 9th, 2018 at 6:30 pm at 1621 Meadowood Way, Qualicum Beach, B.C. 

Adjournment of Regular Meeting: Chris Burger moved to adjourn regular meeting at 8:05 p.m., seconded 

by Annie Donald, Carried.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


